. Breastfeeding

Promotion Network of India

(Registered Under Societies Registration
Act XXI of 1860, Delhi R.No. 5-23144)

BP-33, Pitampura, Delhi-110 034
Tel: (91) 011-27343608, 42683059

" Tel/Fax: (91) 011-27343606

b I I I ‘ Email: bpni@bpni.org
Website: www.bpni.org

putting child nutrition

at the forefront
of social change

BPNI/2015/118 May 15, 2015

Dr. K.P. Kushwaha
Member Ethics committee,
Medical Council of India

Subject: Request to take necessary action against the medical professionals for participating as
resource persons/attending as delegates in a symposium being organized by Nestle

Dear Dr. Kushwaha,

As you are aware, the IMS Act clearly prohibits direct or indirect sponsorship of health workers or their
associations or health systems by the manufacturers of the products under the scope of the law.
Recently we have come across that baby food manufacturer Nestle is organizing a symposium titled
‘emerging trends in infant nutrition: expert input meet for sharing best practices at institutional level” on
17" May 2015 at Pune for medical and health professionals. A copy of programme agenda for the
symposium and a photocopy of the visiting card of Mr. Anvay Pathak , Nutrition Officer of Nestle India,
who is distributing invitation letters for the programme, are attached for your perusal. This is a violation
of section 9 of the IMS Act.

The progarmme agenda clearly shows that many doctors from different faculties are participating as
resource persons in this symposium. Since the programme is intended for doctors, many of them may
attend it.

We request you to kindly enquire into the matter and take appropriate action.

With Warm Regards,

Yours sincerely
o]

N

Dr J P Dadhich, MD, FNNF,PGD-DN
National Coordinator, BPNI

As a policy, BPNI does not accept funds of any kind from the companies manufacturing baby
foods, feeding bottles etc. and organization/industry having conflict of interest.



